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Will we be able to get our assistants back for full days with the way the budget looks at this 

point? Is the district considering asking the assistants that were RIF back if we get funding for 

assistants again? 

 

At this point, we still do not have a state budget, so it is too soon to say.  Depending 

upon the amount of funding, we will likely have to make a choice between having more 

TAs with fewer hours or fewer TAs at regular hours.  There were only three TAs who 

were eventually RIFed.  Six more volunteered for the RIF.  We have promised those who 

were RIFed right of first refusal for a position if we receive additional funding. (Larry 

Cartner) 

 


